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Martin Drive Annual Meeting
Monday May 6th, 2002
6:30 p. m.
Washington Park Senior Center

The Martin Drive Annual Meeting will begin at
6:30 p.m. on May 6th at Washington Park Senior
Center. At this meeting you will meet your
neighbors and learn about things that are happening
and affect our neighborhood.

Our guest’s will be:

Alderman Mike Murphy
and Supervisor Lynne DeBruin

Refreshments will be served.

Good Neighbors Needed

Come to the monthly meetings. 2nd Monday of
every month at 1219 N. 45th St. 6:30 p,m

Watch for the posted signs.

Pick up litter around your house and the
neighborhood.

Plant flowers to beautify Martin Drive

community.

Support the local business’s around the Martin
Drive Neighborhood.

Water and cut your grass when needed.

Watch out for children, yours and others.

Be aware of noise levels, (music, dogs, kids,
cars)

Watch your neighbors property.

Minor Home Repair Program
Up to $500 rebate

home improvements and receive up to $500 rebate.

now!

¢ This year property owners can take advantage of Minor

¢ Programs are available on a first come, first serve basis. Call

Call Dennis Barrish at
West End Community Center
933-2080

¢ You must call Dennis at the number shown to find out the details.
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Martin Drive Neighborhood &
Block Representatives

Martin Drive
Pat Mueller 033-5589
Highland Boulevard (Voluntieer Needed)

Vliet Street

42nd & McKinley

(Volunteer Needed)

Betty & Al Siemsen 344-3846
43rd Street (South of Juneau)

Katrina Knight 933-0272
44th Street (North of Junean)
Pat SielolT 933-3013
44th Street (South of Juncau)
Pat & Linda Devitt 344-1019
45th Street (North of Juneau)
Mageie & Tom Blaha 344-3584
45th Street (South of Junean)

Hilde & John Kersmo 933-3435
46th Street (North of Juneau)

Beth & Dale Milhans 933-6777
46th Street (South of Juneau)

Volunteer Needed

West End Community Association

(Rebate Information)

Denms Bamsh 933-2080
Garbage Cart replacement 286-3322
Alderman Mike Murphy 286-2221
Supervisior Lynne DeBrun 278-4263
Election Commission 286-8683
Tool Loan Program 383-2272
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Mega Dumpster available on:

May 3rd:
June 4th:

Juneau & 43rd
Juneau & 46th
42nd & McKinley
Juneau & 43rd

July 26th:
August 9th:

ATTENTION:

Be Sure to Vote for County
Executive

Tuesday April 29th, 2002

VOTERS IN
ALDERMANIC DISTRICT 16
WARDS 278 & 279
(THIS MEANS MARTIN DRIVE)

Polling Location: MPS Administration Bldg.
Address: 5225 W. Vliet St.

We have received a $2500 grant for the smoke detec-
tor project for Neighbor Works Week from National

Neighborhood Remvestment Corporation. Watch for
more details and learn more at the Annual Meeting.

" A heartfelt Thank you to all those who
come to the Annual Meeting and the
monthly meetings at the Blaha's, our
gracious hosts that provide cookies
and coffee.

Without the support of all the
volunteers involved we wouldn't be
able to take pride in our neighborhood
and reap the benefits of improved
property values and safety.

Qur goal is to get more of you wonder-
ful neighbors involved, and to take ad-
vantage of the benefits our Martin
Drive Neighborhood has to offer.

With the continued strong commitment
by all of us our community will continue
to bloom
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